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St. Benedict, Patron Saint of Europe 

 

Newsletter 10 July 2022 
 

10 July : Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Monday: St BENEDICT, Patron Saint of Europe 

Wednesday: St Henry, a holy emperor  

Thursday: St Camillus de Lellis, Patron Saint of the sick and nurses 

Friday: St Bonaventure, Bishop and Theologian 

Saturday: Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
 

MASS 

Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday 10.00am, 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 

Confession – Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 7.45am, Saturday 9.45am,  

Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer – Saturday and Sunday 6.00pm 

 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, which is available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to Holy 

Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST  

CHARITY NO. 233699 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
https://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


ALBERT BRIDGE CLOSURE 

Again! The Albert Bridge will be closed, this time for maintenance. The 

planned closure will be on 30 and 31 July. However, one footway will 

remain open at all times. Cyclists will be asked to dismount. Further 

closures are planned in August if the work necessitates them. 

 

2023 FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

Applications for our 2023 First Holy Communion programme are invited 

from parishioners, on behalf of children in Year 3 or above in the 

academic year 2022-2023. The number of places available is limited. In 

the first instance, applications should be made to the Parish Office. 

 

HOLY REDEEMER FUNDRAISER 

A church fundraising event to raise much-needed funds for the local St 

Luke’s Foodbank has been scheduled to take place in the early autumn. If 

you would like to be involved in the planning and organisation of this, a 

preliminary meeting will take place at 7.00pm on Tuesday 12 July in the 

Monckton Room. For more details and information please contact Paul 

Dyer: 07795 423251 or dyerpaul3@gmail.com 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

Usually parents are invited to take their children to the Monckton Room 

before the start of the 10.00am Mass. However, there will not be any 

Children’s Liturgy in July or August, but we will restart in September. 

 

THE CEDARS SCHOOL 

An independent secondary school with a Catholic Ethos, for boys aged 

11-18 at 147 Central Hill, Upper Norwood, SE19 1RS. Open Day: 

Saturday 17 September. for 11+ and 13+ entry. Contact: 020 8185 7770 

Website: thecedarsschool.org.uk 

 

MARRIAGE IN CHURCH 

Would any parishioners who intend getting married in church, whether in 

this country or abroad, please contact the parish priest at least six months 

before the day on which they intend to marry. Each year some couples 

have difficulties in arranging their weddings. This is often due to them 

not allowing sufficient time for preparation. 

 

 

FINANCIAL CONTROLLER 

The RC Archdiocese of Southwark is 

looking to recruit a Diocesan 

Financial Controller to ensure the 

efficient management of diocesan 

finances. Reporting to the Finance 

Director and responsible for managing 

and developing a small team. This is a 

full-time position based in Bowen 

House in London SE1, but with some 

flexibility to work from home. 

Starting salary £60,000 - £65,000 

depending on skills and experience. 

For further details please contact 

HR@rcaos.org.uk. Final date for 

applications: 18 July. 

 

ROE V WADE 

You will likely have seen a lot of 

press coverage over the past weeks 

regarding the overturning of the Roe v 

Wade in the United States Supreme 

Court. If you are interested in learning 

more about this decision, Right To 

Life UK has published an article that 

covers details on the decision, polling 

on the abortion issue and a number of 

other points that may be helpful when 

having conversations around this 

development: 

righttolife.org.uk/news/us-supreme-

court-overturns-roe-v-wade  

Also, an excellent piece from Lord 

Alton may also be of interest to you: 

thecritic.co.uk/reversing-a-tragic-half-

century-of-lost-lives/ 

 

 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNOR 

St Thomas More Language 

College in Chelsea is seeking a 

Foundation Governor to join the 

governing body. Foundation 

Governors are appointed by the 

Archbishop to serve as his 

representative and to ensure that 

the mission of the Catholic Church 

is upheld. If you would like to 

know more, please contact the 

Headteacher’s P.A. on 020 7589 

9784, or see 

rcdow.org.uk/education/ 

governors/serving-as-a-governor. 

 

CARBON NEUTRAL 

CARDINAL 

With the intention of supporting 

Cardinal Nichol’s in reducing the 

carbon footprint of Archbishop’s 

House, the Society of St Augustin 

of Canterbury has launched its 

Centenary 2022 Appeal. The aim 

is to raise £100,000 to enable the 

installation of LEDs and solar 

panels, as well as improved 

insulation. For further details or to 

donate, please see 

staugustineofcanterbury.org.uk or 

contact the Miss Geraldine Kay, 

SSAC Centenary Appeal 

Secretary: gmtkay@yahoo.co.uk 
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